From: Faculty Abroad
Sent: Monday, 13 July 2015 10:45 AM
To: studentemail2@student.unimelb.edu.au
Subject: Application for Exchange in semester 1, 2016
Student No: XXXXXX
Course: Bachelor of Something
Dear StudentName2,

Thank you for your application to participate in the Melbourne Global Mobility Exchange program in Semester 1, 2016.
I regret to advise that the Faculty of XYZ is unable to support your application.  Students must meet strict selection criteria in order to be eligible for the exchange program, and unfortunately, at this stage of your Bachelor of XYZ degree, you have not met the 65% weighted average required/have not attended a myWorld First Step session/have not successfully completed 75 points and a year of study in the Bachelor of Something [delete which ever is not applicable].
Thank you for the time and effort you have put into your application.  I encourage you to consider reapplying for exchange once you have met the required selection criteria.  Good luck with your future studies.

Please feel free to contact me should you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter.  My email address is faculty-out@unimelb.edu.au.

Yours sincerely,

Manny Hands
Global Mobility Coordinator
XYZ Student Centre
